
THANK YOU 

Dear Panelists & Moderator: 
 
On behalf of the Texas Diversity Council, we would like to thank you for your 
participation in the 2nd Annual Corpus Christi Women in Leadership Symposium held 
on Wednesday, July 30, 2014. Immediate feedback has been phenomenal!   
 
Each one of you is a true testament to this year’s theme, “Women of Vision: Leading 
Transformation in the Workplace”. Your testimonies have truly contributed to the 
empowerment of today’s female leaders and those of tomorrow.  
 
We look forward to your continued involvement as we move forward in our mission  
of helping women succeed in business, the community, and in their personal  
well-being through diversity & inclusion. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 

Dennis Kennedy                       Jason deGroot 
Founder & CEO                         Vice President 

Laura Alvarado 
Communication & Program Director 
 


